
The EHS PTSA and The Princeton Review are teaming up to bring you FearFree SAT and ACT testing 

right here at EHS.  These full-length practice tests offer students the opportunity to practice test taking 

strategies and determine baseline scores prior to taking the official SAT and ACT college entrance 

exams.  Both the SAT and ACT tests are widely used by U.S. colleges to determine admissions and 

award scholarships.  Because the SAT and the ACT test different subjects and score differently, students 

may perform better on one than on the other.  Thus we recommend students take both tests to see which 

one is better for them.  Confidential test results are given to students at a special Scores Back Session. 

LOCATION:  Eastlake High School 

FEAR FREE SAT      FEAR FREE ACT    
 

FALL       FALL 

Saturday, Sept 20 - 9:00am to 1:15pm  Saturday, Sept 27 - 9:00am to 1:15pm 

Score Back Session* - Oct 8, 7pm to 8:30  Score Back Session* - Oct 16, 7pm to 8:30 

 

SPRING      SPRING 

Saturday, Jan 31  -  9:00am to 1:15pm  Saturday, Jan 17  -  9:00am to 1:15pm 

Score Back Session* -  Feb 19, 7pm to 8:30  Score Back Session* - Feb 11, 7pm to 8:30 

 

COST:  $25 per test   

REGISTRATION:   

Go to www.ehsptsa.org under the Programs section to register online or download the printable 

registration form.  Registration fees are non-refundable.  Parents 

who volunteer to act as test monitors and are selected to do so are 

eligible to receive an additional test at no charge.  The test is 

open to any high school student; you don’t have to attend EHS. 

* SCORE BACK SESSIONS:  These sessions allow students to 

receive their confidential scores and learn what they can do to 

improve their performance on their actual SAT and/or ACT tests.  

An expert from The Princeton Review is there to go over the tests and be available to answer questions 

about how to help your student inspire, exceed and achieve their academic goals.  

 


